
               
        

         
 
    

 
 

             
  

  
 

  
               

  
                

  
  
  

      
     
     

 
  

     
       

       
    

  

              
         

   
  
              

             
          
              

Elisabeth  Barnard 

From: Lisa  Mihevc  <laltrocchi@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Thursday,  June  13,  2024  8:30  AM 
To: Nevada  Board  of  Massage  Therapists 
Subject:     Re: Continuing Education Hours

WARNING - This�email�originated�from�outside�the�State�of�Nevada.�Exercise�caution�when�opening�
attachments�or�clicking�links,�especially�from�unknown�senders.�

Yes,�that�would�be�great.�Thank�you.�
Lisa�
Sent�from�Lisa's�IPad�

On�Jun�12,�2024,�at�4:48�PM,�Nevada�Board�of�Massage�Therapists�
<nvmassagebd@lmt.nv.gov>�wrote:�

Lisa,�

Thank�you�for�your�comments,�as�well�as�your�dedication�to�the�industry.�

Would�you�like�to�have�your�comments�submitted�as�public�comment�at�the�next�Board�meeting?�

Elisabeth Barnard 
ExecuƟve Director 
Nevada State Board of Massage Therapy 
1755 E. Plumb Lane, #252 
Reno, NV 89502 
775.687.9955 

From: Lisa Altrocchi <laltrocchi@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 9:26 AM 
To: Nevada Board of Massage Therapists <nvmassagebd@lmt.nv.gov> 
Subject: Continuing Education Hours 

WARNING - This�email�originated�from�outside�the�State�of�Nevada.�Exercise�caution�when�
opening�attachments�or�clicking�links,�especially�from�unknown�senders.�

Dear Board Members, 

I have been practicing massage for 29 years now. While getting my office 
inspected, I have been asking if the board would ever consider stopping the 
required Continuing Education hours needed to stay licensed for the 
seasoned practitioners. I have been told that this notion has come up with 
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board members, so I am letting you know I am supporting this 
effort. Perhaps when you hit 15 years in the line of business you only need 
6 hours. When you hit 20 years, none is required. 

I love education, but after 29 years, I struggle to find affordable classes to 
take. They are time consuming, usually costly, tiring, and take away from 
the time and energy we could be spending with our clients. 

What made me finally write this letter is that my lawyer client says she only 
needs 10 Continuing Education hours. So, massage therapists need more 
education then lawyers. Something to ponder. 

Thanks for listening. 

Lisa 

Lisa Altrocchi Mihevc 
Rejuvenation Massage 
916 Southwood Blvd. #1E 
Incline Village, Nevada 89451 

Cell: (775) 832-4440 
Mail: P.O. Box 1953, Truckee, CA 96160 
Website: http://www.MassageIncline.com 

Your referral is the best compliment I receive! 
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